
The aim of the Modernised Customs Code (MCC) is to simplify the customs procedure and 
to cut costs for businesses. However, new non-preferential rules of origin based on list rules 
would not accomplish this objective. Changing the existing rules could create new and un-
necessary bureaucratic costs for exports without added-value benefits for European busines-
ses. Rules of origin should be kept as simple as possible in the interests of European business. 
We want to share the position of European companies with Members of the European Parlia-
ment and representatives of the European Commission. 

Thursday, October 20, 2011
12:00 - 15:00 h

Representation of the Free State 
of Bavaria to the European Union
Rue Wiertz 77  |  1000 Brussels

With Special Statements of Renowned European Enterprises

Another Trade Barrier for European Traders?
NEW RULES OF ORIGIN –

INVITATION FOR THE HEARING „NEW RULES OF ORIGIN”

Organised by DIHK, EUROCHAMBRES, EuroCommerce and BUSINESSEUROPE
in cooperation with the Representation of the Free State of Bavaria to the European Union

With the participation of:

•  Arnaldo Abruzzini, EUROCHAMBRES
•  Prof. Dr. Reinhard Quick
•  MEP Matteo Salvini
•  MEP Jürgen Creutzmann
•  Pierre-Jacques Larrieu, DG TAXUD
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